Ottawa, December 34, 1926.

Dear Mr. Blaok:

I bave your letter of the 18%h instant and thank
you very much indeed for the excoeedingly useful and too
flattering letter whioh you wrote to Mr, Oahan. I am sorry
to say Mr. Caban has been gquite 411 and no one now is
allowed t0 see him exoept Nre. Oshan. I sincerely trust
he will soon recover. i

Was delighted to sec Mrs. Black and yoursslf here
‘anid extend to you both the most cordial OChristmas greetings.

Yours very truly,

l“. ,ooc 'lwt. u.P.P..

Halifax, N.S.
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